
 

 

March 24, 2016 
 
 
On Monday, March 21, 2016, Montgomery County Community College opened bids for 
the Electrical Switchgear Replacement Project. 
 
Following are the bids as read at the opening: 
 
 Bidders:    Bid Total:            
 

1) IETC                $298,897.00    
 

2) Harry B. Miller Co.   $346,460.00      
   

3) Carr & Duff Inc.    $270,000.00      
 

4) Philips Brothers   $297,200.00   
 

5) BSI Electrical    $235,000.00 
 
 
Note that this document is not an indication of award or contract.  Upon completion of full 
review of the received bids and Board of Trustees approval, the vendor deemed the 
lowest responsible and responsive bidder will be awarded. 
 
Thank you for your participation in this process and for your continued interest in the 
College. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Purchasing Department 

 


